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Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 
 
 
      6th March 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
This term we are learning about space in YR and will be taking part in a planetarium mini show on 
Wednesday 27th March run by Winchester Science Centre. The mobile dome will be in school on 
this day and YR will be able to experience the Stars and Constellations mini show whilst it is here.  
 
This activity will take place in school and we would like to ask if possible for a contribution of £1.00 
per child to help with the cost.  
 
Please put your contribution in an envelope marked with your child’s name and class on the 
outside on or before 27th March.  If there are any problems please let us know. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
J Hughes 
L Merrick 


